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The Inaugural Mendocino County Homebrew Festival

The first Mendocino County Homebrew Festival is set for Saturday, November 4th, 2017 at
the Ukiah Valley Conference Center from 3 to 6pm. This will be a signature event for the 18"
annual Mendocino County Mushroom, Wine and Beer Festival.

There will be 30 homebrewers from Mendocino and surrounding counties bringing over 50 taps
to compete in the People's Choice Awards for ribbons and prizes & the Brewer's Choice Award
whose selected beer will be brewed by Ukiah Brewing Company and served at the pub.

There will be live music and the option to purchase Farm-to-Table food prepared by the
Mendocino College Culinary Arts Program.

Proceeds from this event will benefit The Good Farm Fund, a community organization that
provides direct economic development support to small farmers in Mendocino and Lake
Counties as well as funding farmers market ‘Market Match’ programs to increase local food
security for all members of the community. All proceeds from ticket sales for this event will
go directly to an emergency fund for farms affected by the recent fires. More information at
www.goodfarmfund.org.

To purchase tickets or for more information on the Mendocino County Homebrew Festival
please visit www.mendohomebrewfest.com.
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